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Welcome Back To School
What a wonderful start to the school year! Please enjoy this
highlight reel of the first week and a half of school.

Dear Students and Parents,

Wow! What a week! It's been wonderful
to meet so many students and parents
and to jump right in here at TABC. I
thank our superb faculty for all that
they've contributed to getting school up
and running. We are aware that there
are still some challenges with the
schedule and we greatly appreciate
your understanding and patience as we
iron them out. 

 
For your convenience, I've reattached the Whom to Contact
list that we sent out a few weeks ago. As always, you can be
in touch with me, Mr. Poleyeff or your son's Grade Dean as
necessary.
 
Wishing you a Shabbat Shalom,

 
 Rabbi Asher Yablok

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YaGI9TyMdHBUE2fYWrFIYYXBM9doipTSx-yjCsrRcUalvQ2FUPn75KoNQ4YKBTogn8E1e6CVHRhpGxWKi6X1fyadNK_PYusItACipkgbnortmuJQsDbZDFBkk1tXd2-UzYWVNeuWzc0kRew0siP5IdzZC_j7sILf&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YaGI9TyMdHBUE2fYWrFIYYXBM9doipTSx-yjCsrRcUalvQ2FUPn75In_9CdRC7TSzwCYJkmur5Ds4DQ0gYm992q6ac0HsInR4rUJ8S2TvkUFgKNtcNYiCh4QHF1FpoYnXQc0CGoBIpb-llDUR2Ds8W5WUVSCigtrQRa2kWLcf2rLQNQA7cqCkw-LFJqmin3g&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YaGI9TyMdHBUE2fYWrFIYYXBM9doipTSx-yjCsrRcUalvQ2FUPn75In_9CdRC7TSVwNR1qhpKc__Tt_XaaXr4Y4TiOpEwFUb0KZ8BaAWheYTTUch6oi3EJce1ZRcZodZrh_yJ-FbGCl0mq5cQY8fd8hWXfgKDvZP92cAFchiKpgjiDNyQHPxOA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YaGI9TyMdHBUE2fYWrFIYYXBM9doipTSx-yjCsrRcUalvQ2FUPn75IRgetrWF2AAxVdDHoWopzmAGomy4SoqNPhYIQ2ixssWe-Gmo29OjdP7ulW8hdlZKc5FZBe6uCyghQ79Mf9T2JFJFhz_0FGG16XB4unJPfAQ3TAmizHmcikeOVmdfiRYrDhLg9k1J_bcsoTqoDeUlXDRpKGlVX-EkWRPU5z-WM_6lVqPumtP5hXXsUFgFomxn9Hb9_ks309T&c=&ch=


College Guidance. If you
choose the Events

calendar, you'll get the
main school calendar.

Calendars are available in
iCal, Outlook 2007+,
Google Calendar, and

.ICS formats.

Rabbi Yablok on 
JM in the AM

Did you hear Rabbi Yablok on
JM in the AM this week?  Here

is the link to listen!

Israel Report
Please click here for the
latest issue of the Israel

Report

Kol Torah
Please click here for the
latest issue of Kol Torah

Faculty Divrei
Torah

Please click here for
recordings of Divrei Torah
by our esteemed faculty

Upcoming Events

September 18
Teen Learning for Boys 

in Grades 6-8
9:45 AM-10:45 AM

September 19
College Financial Aid Night

Sophomores & Juniors Enjoy
Welcome Back Shabbaton

TABC's sophomores and juniors ushered in the new school
year with their Welcome Back Shabbaton this past weekend
at Camp Dora Golding. On Friday, they had the choice of
paintball, white water rafting or a variety of sports options at
the camp. The two grades all joined together for a beautiful
Shabbat of tefilah, zemirot , learning and bonding with each
other, alumni and their rebbeim. After an uplifting Havdala,
they played glow in the dark capture the counselor and
more sports, with the evening culminating in a midnight
barbecue. The talmidim and rebbeim left energized and
ready to bring their ruach to all aspects of their TABC
experience. Click here for more pictures.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YaGI9TyMdHBUE2fYWrFIYYXBM9doipTSx-yjCsrRcUalvQ2FUPn75In_9CdRC7TSCYAEeOceL64nMai0CF8x795-3oFeb-tMVREKlIE5Se9fdlAFkZhjarDopbDutG_M8lSwkHk41FK5NryTnaaPnm7BkfXgRvq31nKANCE0JtM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YaGI9TyMdHBUE2fYWrFIYYXBM9doipTSx-yjCsrRcUalvQ2FUPn75In_9CdRC7TSAw6YlnbOEslfnrYWEvTJGY7EhBRjCHGWCUjSZcRd1rUFewnOgNQPbj0eGUtFR3qZMp-7-ZXH4cJxXWcHHt6hDpdzOKrJCRkeR-PecpWKy02b55QjBADTUXRAwnnssmqZN70sjJUnHFwgFsc6O-TWJSu0f-3e2LRUN9DgLrc7BnU7ofhCgvs-F-kEm8-067Hbs9GSanRaZ-E=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YaGI9TyMdHBUE2fYWrFIYYXBM9doipTSx-yjCsrRcUalvQ2FUPn75In_9CdRC7TSbOUeCNintT9plKN7NXuQwHBI5YDWaF6gPfpgvtlYnC9E4LtUJ7417tHnzwoJrsSPnKqTRuGPwCE345mAzlcvKmHKRkgBDXfrPxwQMBfTV4ghaIV42h2ZXPELN0aNenCjqyzSpSWdSN83Ni7h1a8nYUz8Shp8xea9k4Xf7ipaWcQh-ytonuyuxPAA8tPOfnl_6HFFUOJnbT4=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YaGI9TyMdHBUE2fYWrFIYYXBM9doipTSx-yjCsrRcUalvQ2FUPn75In_9CdRC7TSZdZkWegJgBc4oXkTSGQs7EwpkJyysZs41gK93ltr7uM83tPlZ5Aj3rbI3EGHlQ5kJ0fNsa8WgrSBLXstOyV3YlGton2HuXN3VO_tUovYCBWG0z9YDrMvTJF43EJKn_MmK4y5g5rq0ihQDdKFSTP0Ug==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YaGI9TyMdHBUE2fYWrFIYYXBM9doipTSx-yjCsrRcUalvQ2FUPn75In_9CdRC7TSTeE-rC9LOdreSFZSQOTbJoXXtY2bvdj7jnlHeJlkaUFhWqXveb2lJBqg-FqjQmbhtYQEf1L23kV4uo8YgCJ8KyUyWT8NzprxobEqFmpzq2j5uw2bgX1SrZePpOFjiV0DaJ2-npuF7O3cKur0s6-xBooeICBSnuIL8wB8tTZS9RB9zeW45oSkXTTPkXlWugVIhVxaFjXoooMdJMeh1FjGDA==&c=&ch=


7 PM

September 21
Freshman Frenzy

September 25
Teen Learning for Boys 

in Grades 6-8
9:45 AM-10:45 AM

September 29
Late Night Learning

October 3-4
Rosh Hashana

No School

October 5
Tzom Gedalia
1:45 Dismissal

October 9
Teen Learning for Boys 

in Grades 6-8
9:45 AM-10:45 AM

October 10
Parent-Son Learning

October 11-12
Yom Kippur
No Sessions

October 13
Delay Opening 

9:15 AM

October 17-25
Sukkot Vacation

No Sessions

October 26
Delayed Opening

9:15 AM

School Hours

Monday - Thursday
7:40 AM - 5:30 PM

Friday
7:40 AM - 1:21 PM

Double Your Support
of Our Yeshiva

New Science and Torah
Elective

TABC is now offering an
elective on the interface of
science and Torah.  We plan
on offering Chadashot readers
a weekly digest of the goings-
on in this extraordinary class
with fabulous students.  We
began the class by presenting
the Rambam's grappling with
the conflict between Aristotle's
assertion of the world's
eternity and the Torah's assertion of a created world.  We
noted that the Rambam was open to reinterpreting the Torah
in an allegorical manner if (and that is a big of) it was
conclusively proven that the world was eternal.  The
Rambam noted that Aristotle merely made a reasonable
argument but did not prove the world is eternal, and
therefore, was unwilling to reinterpret the Torah in light of
Aristotle's argument.  Among the manifold lessons we
derived from the Rambam was that one should keep an
open mind to science on the one hand but, on the other
hand, not rush to interpret the Torah allegorically.  Great
discussions, including the impact of the Big Bang and Torah
and science in general emerged during and after class, long
after the bell rang. 

Mrs. Miller's Class 
Creates Neologisms

Mrs. Miller's tenth grade classes have been learning about
the development of the English language and the invention
of new words to describe contemporary life. We discussed
words such as "Brexit," "spork," and "Pokemon." Students
formed groups to invent their own neologisms--new words
to describe new phenomena, and shared their words with
the whole class. Don't be surprised if you hear the new
words "bargage," (the act of throwing garbage into the trash
as if it were a basketball into a hoop), "famcation," (a family
vacation), "chugel," (chulent with kugel cooked into it),  or
vasisilation (a word derived from Swahili that means walking
while looking at one's phone). We're looking forward to
continuing our study of the English language. 



Do you work for AIG?
Goldman Sachs? Quest

Diagnostics? Pfizer? One of
the many other companies
listed here? Did you know

that hundreds of
companies throughout the US

offer matching gifts to
qualified  501(c)(3)

organizations? Please inquire
about matching your gift to

TABC. For question, reach to
Sharon Rifkind about
Matching Gifts today.

Year In Review
 

 Have you seen our Year
In Review?  If you missed

it you can find it here.

If you'd like a print copy,
please e-mail Sharon

Rifkind.

Parnas HaYom

Thank you to our recent
Parnas HaYom sponsors

David & Bryna Malitzky

Aharon Moshe and 
Michelle Small Roth

To dedicate a day of learning
or for other sponsorship

opportunities, please contact
Sharon Rifkind, Director of

Development &
Communications at

201.837.7696 x123 or
sharon.rifkind@tabc.org.

College Guidance
Even though school has just
begun, the College Guidance
Department is fully geared up.
Various colleges have already
begun to meet with our
seniors. This week a
representative from the
Technion Israel Institute of
Technology and Director of
Admissions at Binghamton
University, Mr. Randal
Edouard, came to speak to the
seniors. Between now and the
middle of October almost
twenty-five different college

representatives have scheduled to come to TABC. Next
week the University at Albany, Lander College for Men, IDC
Herzliya and Washington University of St. Louis will be
meeting with some of the seniors and we are very excited to
welcome them. The seniors have also begun to meet with
both Dr. Garry Katz and Dr. Elliot Prager, with many
students already working on their college essays and
applications. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YaGI9TyMdHBUE2fYWrFIYYXBM9doipTSx-yjCsrRcUalvQ2FUPn75In_9CdRC7TSuXEOKk2ZqIvL2XbFPoQGbyJVU9ip7adrr3DuO_oUw0jNet_o3P9MmXdmuo5U2eI11zaAPYOqK3IRApprrpdkQFe3cft2UJNRYzN8Od3ik5gf0Z3df2DIl4ToxNfKfOJFEaHfDDNm8p3zZ3xCsaZYZhQ3qeEV0yyhEJp4Hf6ZzPmOpkh-8VZ3tu7y1oCf6u7LbjjJ4TKCkU0=&c=&ch=
mailto:sharon.rifkind@tabc.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YaGI9TyMdHBUE2fYWrFIYYXBM9doipTSx-yjCsrRcUalvQ2FUPn75In_9CdRC7TSKTV1fqh9N323oJOkhyZYhiDGZsjAucXkjS0AoIvwhopucYGbY6VJO0FIjMA59YQSDIl3qBqT-ayPWxrPljGto1GLkWkBBvkaJipob4K8lFCQzY-7M77WfaYcugDLpi3YfxyABMsFHpM=&c=&ch=
mailto:sharon.rifkind@tabc.org
mailto:sharon.rifkind@tabc.org


Teams & Clubs
 

  TABC has many
opportunities for students
to excel and grow outside
the classroom.  The list of
clubs & academic teams is
extensive. Please visit our
website to read all about

them!

Follow us on
Facebook!

Facebook is a wonderful way
to see exciting snapshots of

what's going on in TABC
between issues of

Chadashot.  Follow us by
clicking Like here.

Tweeting Up A
STORM!

 Please follow the Students
Activities Page on Twitter
@TABC_Activities.  Rabbi
Miretzky, our new Student
Activities Director, will be

tweeting all about the
excitement going on at

TABC.

Seeking Parent
Volunteers

Family involvement at TABC
is critical to our success. We

are so grateful for the
contributions that parents and

alumni make of their time,
skills and resources. We

invite you to participate by
joining one of our active

committees for this school
year. Please click here to see
how you can get involved.

TAPA

An important part of the college admission process is
learning about and dealing with the high cost of college.
Financial aid consists of grants, scholarships, work
study programs and loans. These may be sponsored by the
federal government, the state government (you must go to
school in your state of residence) and the colleges
themselves. Many aspects of the financial aid process have
changed this year, so even those who have older children
may need the new information. Those who attend
the September 19th program "Financing Your Son's College
Education" will learn about the different aspects of
the financial aid process. The featured speaker is
Robert Friedman, the Director of Student Finances at
Yeshiva University. The College Guidance Department
invites all parents of seniors and juniors to attend. 
Click here for printable flyer.

Rabbi Yoni Mandelstam
Makes a Siyum with 
Tzurba Sophomores

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YaGI9TyMdHBUE2fYWrFIYYXBM9doipTSx-yjCsrRcUalvQ2FUPn75In_9CdRC7TS-pmgsZpuQXT8hKnWu40KgLLYiveft31wAmuflaFWrXlH_s768QAPzc6F4Z4w2aHqinXWOGKKg0Esw7J6ctsOgiuNvS5KbxZKHSrjhIWcqvjpgqHcoY4d23HQ_LqQdDsb4faiuDLC1oDsJ__XRwgGjUfo3zORQRv1kU6xFF6IC_r33Cd4dQlZ34ByZImqFz81Kwy7kGeNxiE=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YaGI9TyMdHBUE2fYWrFIYYXBM9doipTSx-yjCsrRcUalvQ2FUPn75JBvSyA3-2nnXdSj3CqtSqhE_JLJ1-x5muY37ZrJWsQFv5rccFC_lUhtlz2_x4QZLGbDJAxeo8WUZGQh3onJhDAdtoIJOm8uWByOhKpK9sZp68YfF31R6L4yHEhQJMiwCFaHkVfau1slCdIJGhbq7mb_0d8KRss2Mii9E9PmsU7o&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YaGI9TyMdHBUE2fYWrFIYYXBM9doipTSx-yjCsrRcUalvQ2FUPn75JBvSyA3-2nnRtqc1I9kS7o0xykLYpK3GSOhFzLY9yNdQGcMA7QAAN81vNUyLCmWzD6VZ5TZoZuTtW7vG2q51HN0iBIvSz65tJFAyHHSECLfaYmwp-kgBOS0udj4lffje1cbft-SaFL5&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YaGI9TyMdHBUE2fYWrFIYYXBM9doipTSx-yjCsrRcUalvQ2FUPn75In_9CdRC7TS1_LqRI4-KVmXWuAmYeBr3wmdEctk5n5wmDIV3uhDJFRv1ZYOPuwg0Z9ldF8c7fpSss8CXq7TAv-5-cNnwaiKBx18x-ftejH6DqjMpSfhhrTfe3984cVoQMV7HVGjLLNapDaSDkT3wpXwIt8WmTAOROIa6AgBiwrlZ30kwP2q5E-kFQQ4qg7iuw_vZWVJorKUfg0lhZ3SNho=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YaGI9TyMdHBUE2fYWrFIYYXBM9doipTSx-yjCsrRcUalvQ2FUPn75In_9CdRC7TSj3b2CgI9kAk9yaE1d-1weFI78RIf830eezbLPA0v9MP3DzPyQiAggrOegQUMCocSgGB5Gvigqbex4tsRvbW9OvTbFWP3Z2_8jVXrA2UM-g8bDyoxm2nZNP2N15jpgJcaGio4M4K6Purcp12wCKhQrQjlCcmW4BaFjG0D3aHOyub0vIYEkXrQRZLlAPEQw7Cx&c=&ch=


 
 TAPA is always looking for

volunteers to help with
programs and events
throughout the year.  

 
Please contact
tapa@tabc.org

 

 

Chadashot is now archived
on our website. 

In case you missed a week
you can click here to view

past issues.

The sophomore
Tzurba D'Rabbanan
class started the
year in an enjoyable,
yet meaningful way.
Rabbi Yoni
Mandelstam made a
siyum on Mesechet
Berachot on the first
day of school. This siyum symbolized the transition from
last year's Mesechet, Berachot, to this year's Mesechet,
Pesachim. Starting the year with a siyum put a positive tone
on the Tzurba program. Students danced, sang, and
enjoyed refreshments to begin a great year of learning. 

Soundtrack to 
Sefer Bamidbar 

by the Leningrad Symphony
What does the Leningrad Symphony have to do with sefer
Bamidbar?  Rabbi Jachter, in an unconventional shiur, presented
this famous piece written by Russian composer Dmitri
Shostakovitch as a possible sound track for sefer Bamibar.  The
piece, which seeks to convey the siege of Leningrad in music,
portrays Leningrad as a peaceful and organized community which
was turned by war into chaos.  The end of the siege is expressed
by the return to calm and order.  The same may be said, l'havdil,
for sefer Bemidbar.  The first ten perakim and last ten perakim
contain many lists in contrast to the middle of the sefer which has
only one short list but is rife was chaos and disorder.  Rabbi Jachter
suggests that the long lists in the beginning and end of Bamidbar
convey a sense of order at a time when we fully complied with
Hashem's directives.  The near absence of lists in the middle
perakim of Bamidbar express the disorder that ensues when we
choose to deviate from Hashem's path.  The piece heard by
students is found here.

TAPA Rosh HaShana
Greetings

Rosh Hashana is only a few
weeks away. Please join
TAPA as we share Shana
Tova wishes with our TABC
families and faculty.
Participation includes your
name on the E- card
greeting as well as a gift for
you from TAPA. Please click
here to participate.

Teen Learning

mailto:tapa@tabc.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YaGI9TyMdHBUE2fYWrFIYYXBM9doipTSx-yjCsrRcUalvQ2FUPn75FruvT1dI4vnHEGW81MmVqGeHtp7o_IRIJyEsUyH9fhTLn6n4tFmb-PdwtxScmq-WbAE0xQ6DdvuMpc_FbT383N5Cx2PMhUqrk9gBI9A7dcvKGQT1qEiU927mnX_4mnBEdS_YMtfxBtwmu95I8rDDQB9kSCnutXmBw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YaGI9TyMdHBUE2fYWrFIYYXBM9doipTSx-yjCsrRcUalvQ2FUPn75In_9CdRC7TScc6hDtOukWP8c5vm_wSYs2GmeziPH8_NzAPiOGGTIzjIxKqwLAzE40Bfl8oGZaLL-AlBR3xTXJeOoXxyXj_BNBwCw9rsKkRBqCtgyP51j2JVy9b_LdsGUlRmbxE945_RDp--ixBqi7k=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YaGI9TyMdHBUE2fYWrFIYYXBM9doipTSx-yjCsrRcUalvQ2FUPn75In_9CdRC7TS90P5JdncFa5iJorBer0P5lr-X1-tgbLxQM6c72BZUQkCd4UMwo3A6cOx0AePROb_FAaHUyEYKMjyCICivpH1683iUtjHA3y1DPy2cUi53yMXs7CDlfUbAWMkAg5pA6yx7AgKhJORRvUOhk-PBAjvRUvUwBvoTwOBwjafGiGbXEoANzWKsSarpnrUav97uPg7thZbtiQih1E=&c=&ch=


Mazal Tov
Rabbi Jachter traveled
to Israel last week
(traveling with TABC's
Gush contingent) to be
Mesader Kiddushin for
Ariel White '10 and Lisa
Pachulski.  The wedding
was held in the late
summer evening
atmosphere of
Jerusalem's Ein Yael.
Ten other TABC
graduates joined this
extraordinary event. 
Ariel served in the
Israeli air force loading
bombs on combat
planes, then studying
engineering at Technion
and engaging in lengthy
debate with Rabbi
Jachter about detailed
halacha concerning
daily living.  The TABC

family wishes Ariel and Lisa a hearty mazal tov and great
bracha v'hatzlacha in their married life in Israel.



Please note: if you opt out of any TABC emails using SafeUnsubscribe below your email
address is automatically placed on the do not email list by Constant Contact and you will no

longer receive any emails including all important announcements and emergency
notifications. We are NOT able to add you back, and Constant Contact's 

procedure for you to add yourself back is complex.  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YaGI9TyMdHBUE2fYWrFIYYXBM9doipTSx-yjCsrRcUalvQ2FUPn75O9fOz5moE2B9OyCdE99XPMGlj0AGi9FW_8yMXnKF4kSAlsbP9StKPMf0MMF1plzf4PxlOFonmGHBPQawQxZ_f3F0jszQipUvw1EhmMr-p2KpItsyvzastQ2BBbFw06DuS0VDH0G9QO7edY669JbcEQ=&c=&ch=

